
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Highly Selective College Admissions Night, Tuesday, February 7, 2017, 6:30 p.m. Salter Theater Who actually gets in to highly 
selective colleges? How do places like Stanford and Harvard choose a small handful of students out of thousands of applicants? In this 
information session, learn what qualities highly selective schools seek in their applications. Also, hear strategies on how to highlight your 
strengths when completing your applications and what you can still do now to build a stronger academic and personal profile. All grades 
welcome, students and parents. 
 
Medical Science Academy The application for the Medical Science Academy for the 2017-18 school year is now available.  All 9th and 
10th graders are eligible to apply. The link to the application is: https://goo.gl/forms/85HxVsskA14QDCKv1 For more information 
regarding this exciting program please attend a meeting this Friday, January 27th in the EDC at lunch.  You may also email Ms. Lynch at 
clynch@bhusd.org with questions. 
 
PTA COUNCIL GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY SCHOLARSHIPS – 2017 We are pleased to announce that Beverly Hills PTA Council will be 
offering the Golden Anniversary Scholarship Award at $500.00 to two Beverly Hills High School seniors this year. This Scholarship 
opportunity is available to any senior attending Beverly Hills High School whose family is a member of the PTA, and who is enrolling in 
college for the fall. This is not a need based scholarship. PTA Council is requesting that each student write a 2 paragraph essay which 
responds to the following prompt: “How the PTA affected my life.” Essays are due in by Wednesday,March 1, 2017 to the Ed Services 
Department, 2nd floor at the District office. 255 South Lasky Drive, Beverly Hills, CA. 90212. The Ed Services Department will 
provide you with an information form that will need to be filled out and attached to your essay. This will qualify your essay for 
submission. The recipient of this award will be announced at the 2017 Senior Awards Assembly. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FRIDAY, January 27, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor (spaces in PE Lot) and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space and LOT PE 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the 
REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind 
another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email House B: 
1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to IDENTIFY 
the car in your spot (make, model, color) and 
the BHHS parking pass number (if it has 
one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any 

of the above rules! 
 

SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK  
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Early Release Schedule  
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
https://goo.gl/forms/85HxVsskA14QDCKv1
mailto:clynch@bhusd.org
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
Sorry to inform everyone but we are SOLD OUT of student parking permits. Thank you to those who quickly purchased their 
parking permit for second semester.  
 
Bernice L. Fox Classics Writing Contest is back! Students who love the classics and creative writing are encouraged to put their ideas 
to paper and submit an entry to Mrs. Fine in Room 373 by Friday, March 3, 2017. This year's theme - "A figure from Classical History, 
Literature, or Mythology as the Next President of the United States!" Contest details at https://goo.gl/wx68RD. Bona Fortuna! 
 
The Student Store will be closed from Wednesday, January 25, 2017 through Friday, January 27, 2017. The web store will still 
be available to make purchases. 
 
Next week is Wish Week! Monday, January 30, - Friday, February 3, is our winter spirit/fundraising week to raise money for the 
Make A Wish foundation culminating in a home basketball game against Santa Monica, so remember to bring cash (coins and bills) with 
you each day to participate in all the fundraising activities ASB and Service Learning has planned! Help us raise money to make ill 
children’s wishes and dreams come true! 
 
Penny Wars starts Monday, January 30, – competition between 5th period classes where coins are positive, but bills are negative, so 
place coins into your 5th period teacher’s box, and place bills into your other teacher’s boxes! Teachers will make boxes available during 
passing times 
Wish Week T-shirts will be on sale all week at the lunch activities - $5 for a Wish Week t-shirt for you to wear to the “Blackout” 
basketball game against Santa Monica on Friday! 
 
Spirit dress up days and lunch activities are: 

 
 
1/30 Monday 

 
 
Pajama Day (school appropriate pj’s) 

Assembly 3rd period to kick off the week including a 
miracle minute (spontaneous $ collection), Penny Wars 
begins during passing times, Dodge ball at lunch on the 
lawn $1 to play, sign up your 7-person team at 
https://goo.gl/wIKTcj  

 
 
1/31 Tuesday 

 
 
All Things Crazy Day (school appropriate) 

Penny Wars continues during passing times, Crazy Games 
(Musical Chairs, Water Balloon toss, Hula Hoop contest) 
on the front lawn at lunch $1 to play, sign up to compete at 
https://goo.gl/rfY5HI  

 
 
2/1 Wednesday 

 
 
Wish Kid Theme Day (TBD) 

Penny Wars continues during passing times, The return of 
STAFF KARAOKE on the 2nd floor patio at lunch! Bring 
money to fill the box for the teacher you want to “WIN” 
Karaoke! 

 
 
2/2 Thursday 

 
 
Jersey Thursday (any sports jersey) 

Penny Wars continues during passing times, Talent Show 
at 5:00 pm in the Salter Theater! Parents and the 
community are invited! Staff judges combined with your 
donations will decide the winner! Bring money to fill the 
box for your WINNER! 

 
 
2/3 Friday 

 
 
BLACKOUT (Wish Week shirt or at least all black) 

Penny Wars concludes 5th period. Pep Rally at lunch in 
front of the Swim Gym featuring cheer, band, and Winter 
sports. Basketball games against Santa Monica, free spirit 
packs will be handed out at the Beverly Entrance starting 
at about 5:30 while supplies last, come early to get your 
spirit pack and join in the BLACKOUT vs. Santa Monica! 

 
Space themed art gallery! It could mean anything!!! National Art Honors Society is hosting a show in room 252(right off the second 
floor patio). Art that can be entered in the show can be architecture, paintings, sculpture, drawings, and ceramics. Please attach a form 
attached to this message and available for pick up in room 251 (Mr. Federman's room) that has your name, phone number, grade, title. 
Submissions are due Tuesday, January 31, 2017 and the show will be Friday, February 17, 2017. 
 
Does your organization need funding? If you know an organization at Beverly that needs a little financial boost, apply for the 4th 
Annual Teen BHEF Grant. Teen BHEF is issuing our fourth annual grant to any club or student group within Beverly Hills Unified School 
District. We are a volunteer organization for 7th through 12th graders in BHUSD that is modeled after BHEF. Teen BHEF's purpose is to 
inspire students to make a difference in our community by providing them with opportunities to participate in community service 
learning projects, as well as fundraise and donate money to BHUSD that will enrich the overall student experience.  If you're interested, 
please apply at tinyurl.com/TEENBHEFGRANT2017. Thanks! Evan Nehmadi Teen BHEF President. 
 

https://goo.gl/wx68RD
https://goo.gl/wIKTcj
https://goo.gl/rfY5HI
http://tinyurl.com/TEENBHEFGRANT2017


Exclusive Sushi Class for BHHS Students: The Career Education Department is pleased to partner with Ocean Prime, one of our BHHS 
CTE Career Creator local business supporters, to provide an exclusive sushi workshop. Join Executive Chef Geoff Baumberger & World 
Famous Sushi Chef, Chalo Martinez for Ocean Prime’s second annual BHHS Sushi Workshop, on Wednesday, February 8, 2017 at 
4p.m. The class will take place at Ocean Prime’s sushi and raw bar in the middle of its beautiful dining room. Space is limited. To sign up, 
get a form from the wall flyer display outside of Room 290 and return it, along with a check for $25 , to Michelle Redston or Cindy 
Dubin in the College and Career Center (Room 290) as soon as you can.  
 
Career Day Wednesday, March 15, 2016 – We have extended the Career Day Course. If you have not already made your career day 
requests please make them ASAP 
1) Log into Jupiter and Click on “Course Request” from the menu on the left. 
· Select THREE “1st choices” because there are 3 sessions 
2) Do NOT pick a 2nd or 3rd choice (this makes it look like you haven’t done your course request) 
3) IGNORE the “Special Requests” box at the bottom 
4) When done making three 1st choices, click on Menu & then go back to "Course Request" to make sure your requests are there 
 
Dynamic professionals are coming to share their career journeys with YOU, so explore areas that might be helpful when deciding on 
colleges, majors, eventual careers, or to use as networking opportunities for internships or jobs. One NEW workshop to consider this 
year will be a student panel of great BHHS Alums sharing “Practical College/Career Tips”. We will also offer the “Internship Workshop 
with Visiting Businesses” if you would like first-hand business advice about internships. If you have questions come to room 290 or 
email Michelle Redston mredston@bhusd.org  
 
Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular activities, 
and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks payable to BHHS and 
pay directly in the student store. 
 
Distinguished Speaker's Series New Season. If you are interested in hearing any of the following people speak in Beverly Hills High 
School please contact Ms. Garratt in Room V-21. Each event takes place on a Sunday in Beverly Hills. The cost of admission is FREE for 
our students.  
 
Ayaan Hirsi Ali, Sunday, February 19, 2017 
Vin Scully, Sunday, March 19, 2017 
Captain Scott Kelly, Sunday, May 7, 2017 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from your 
teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? Come to 
Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing group of 
tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a drop in 
program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first come, first serve 
basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. Contact Yunchao 
Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 
 

After-School Library Tutoring  

     
Teacher Day Date Times Subject 

Kim Monday 30-Jan 3:00 - 4:00 pm Writing Apps 

Marrs Tuesday 31-Jan 7:20 - 7:50 am Writing Apps 

Smith Tuesday 31-Jan 7:00 - 8:00 am Chemistry 

Goolsby Tuesday 31-Jan 3:00 - 4:00 pm Alg - Geo - Alg2 

Marrs Tuesday 31-Jan 3:00 - 3:30 pm English 

Goolsby Wednesday 1-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm Alg - Geo - Alg2 

Marrs Wednesday 1-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm English 

Smith Thursday 2-Feb 7:00 - 8:00 am Chemistry 

Kim Monday 6-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm Writing Apps 

Smith Tuesday 7-Feb 7:00 - 8:00 am Chemistry 

Marrs Tuesday 7-Feb 7:20 - 7:50 am Writing Apps 

file:///C:/Users/mbuckley/Desktop/mredston@bhusd.org
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Marrs Tuesday 7-Feb 3:00 - 3:30 pm English 

Goolsby Tuesday 7-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm Alg - Geo - Alg2 

Goolsby Wednesday 8-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm Alg - Geo - Alg2 

Marrs Wednesday 8-Feb 3:00 - 4:00 pm English 

Smith Thursday 9-Feb 7:00 - 8:00 am Chemistry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2017 BHHS Alumni Hall of Fame Dinner. Tickets are now available for the 2017 BHHS Alumni Hall of Fame Dinner on Thursday, 
February 2, 2017. Net proceeds of this event are used to benefit current student athletes by purchasing uniforms and 
equipment for the Athletic Department and Alumni Association funded scholarships. The Performing Arts Department also 
receives a small portion. Tickets can be purchased at www.hofdinner.org/tickets.html. E-mail hofdinner@gmail.com for additional 
information.  
 
GIRLS' AND BOYS' VARSITY BASKETBALL CONCESSION STAND NEEDS VOLUNTEERS AND DONATIONS! Please help support our 
Girls' and Boys' Varsity Basketball Teams through the end of the regular season. We will be operating the concession stand on Friday, 
February 3. Please volunteer for a shift or donate snacks and beverages. Thanks for your continued support and generosity and stay 
tuned for playoff dates. Sign up for shifts or donations at http://signup.com/go/2f6pj4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SAT and ACT Weekly Test Prep Courses on Campus for Spring: Juniors! Are you looking for a small-group test prep program to 
prepare you for the Spring Sat and ACT exams? Received personalized small-group test prep in a comfortable setting right on campus.  
Classes begin in February and include three weekend mock exams for extra practice and review. Course cost = $899 Please see flyer 
below for details, sign up now, spaces are limited. Click the FLYER for details.  
 
Junior Meetings with Ms. Rowley 
Second semester is a great opportunity to meet with me in regards to college planning and create a game plan for the next year. 
 
Before requesting a meeting, please complete the following in Naviance: 
1. Complete the Supermatch College Search in Naviance (connection.naviance.com/bhhs) 
2. Add prospective colleges to your “colleges I’m thinking about list” (it’s okay if these might change!) 
3. Start or complete a Resume under the “About me” tab and “Interesting things about me” 
4. AFTER you have completed the above, email crowley@bhusd.org with a preferred date and time to meet. These meetings may be 
during class time (you will be responsible for making up any missed work, check with your teacher ahead of time) parents are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special 
Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are 
welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and 
don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program.  
And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 

· Thursday, February 9, 2017 
· Thursday, March 9, 2017 
· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 
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College Mondays Workshop Series All sessions during lunch in room 290 
  

Monday, February 06, 2017 
STEM Programs  

 
What to search for in a college with a good STEM program 

 

Monday, February 27, 2017 
Visiting Colleges 

 
How to make the most of your visit 

 

Monday, March 13, 2017 Out of State College Options  

 

Monday, April 03, 2017 
Q&A with College Counselor 

 
“I have a quick question” 

 

Monday, April 10, 2017 Planning a Productive Summer 
 

Monday, April 17, 2017 
Naviance 

 
College search, prospective college list 

 

Monday, April 24, 2017 Requesting Recommendation Letters for College Applications 
 

Monday, May 15, 2017 
Brainstorming your College Essay 

 
Where to begin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vet nor 
endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter 
that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Packaging Position for Local Skin Care Company (Owned by two BHHS Alums!!):  A local company is looking to hire a few BHHS students 
to prepare packages for shipment.  The hours and days are flexible. The position will provide minimum wage. To apply send an email and 
resume to the owner Mr. Eliot Elihu at elliot@skindirect.com to schedule an interview, noting "BHHS Candidate" in the subject line.  
Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with questions. 
 
NEW Part-time Paid Internship in Legal Office: A local Century City office is offering a paid office work position for outstanding 
juniors/seniors. This is a great opportunity to see the inner workings of a legal office. The position will be general office type work,  
checking the mail, sending out mail, scanning in files onto their system, and doing local walking areas (knowledge of Century City a plus). 
The company is looking for students who are available several days a week for 4-5 hours per day M-F. Some weekend work might be 
available for special projects. Interested students should send an email (noting “BHHS Candidate” in the subject line), along with a great 
resume which includes the student’s GPA (weighted is fine) to info@oncalllegal.com . A BHHS Alumna Class of 2016 is working at the 
firm, and we hope to place an incredibly responsible and capable student for this great opportunity. For any other information or help 
with your resume, contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org.  
 
Photography Paid Internship Available: Wonderful new local business looking to hire an enthusiastic BHHS photography student to 
work a few hours a week taking high quality photos of stately homes, fashionistas on the street, luxury cars parked around town, etc. 
Candidates need to be outgoing (as they will interact with people on the street as part of the photo taking), and serious about 
photography. A background in Photoshop is a plus. Interested students should email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting 
“Photography Candidate” in the subject line, along with a resume and/or a link to a portfolio.  
 
Fun Volunteer Opportunity! Make a new friend by volunteering with The Friendship Circle of Los Angles. Spend time with a child who 
has special needs. Learn new skills and start the New Year off helping someone else. Find out more at their volunteer orientations on 
Thursday, February 2 from 8-9pm at 1952 S. Robertson Blvd., LA 90034 24 programs - Basketball Club, Sunday Circle, Hebrew 
School, Summer/Winter Camp and more! For info or to RSVP Chaya@fcla.org or call 310.280.0955. 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school 
children having social and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! Tuesday afternoons we work at the 
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Horace Mann School and Thursday afternoons we work at the Beverly Vista School. You may pick one day or do both depending 
upon your schedule. For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call (310) 285-6810 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Normans for Israel meeting, Friday, January 27 at lunch in Ms. Garratt's bungalow V-21. Come join the celebration. Everyone is 
welcome. Email chloelevian.gmail.com if you have any questions.  Hope to see you there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SENIORS: It’s time to apply for the Beverly Hills High School Alumni Association Scholarship! The Beverly Hills High School 
Alumni Association has increased its scholarship award to $3000 apiece to each of its six recipients! This scholarship is awarded 
based on need and merit.  Applications can either be downloaded from Naviance or are on the school’s website under the College Center. 
Hardcopies are also available in Houses A, B, and C.  Everyone is encouraged to apply.  Applications are due by Friday, February 17, 
2017 and are to be turned in to Ms. Edelstein in House A. Your checklist will be signed and will serve as your receipt upon submission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://tinyurl.com/hdqm8qr 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
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